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~ DEC 2007 NEWSLETTER ~ 

~ MEETINGS AND FIELD TRIPS ~ 

We meet on the third Thursday of the month at 7:30 pm. Following the TENPS general meeting, the 

speaker will commence at 8pm.  Tea & coffee are available during the meeting.  The venue for the 

meeting is Marrara Christian College, on the corner of Amy Johnson and McMillan Drives.  All 

welcome. Bring plants to swap, sell or have identified. 

Note: There will be no general meeting in December. 

~ December XMAS PARTY – 15 December~ 
 
 
 
Please note that a General Monthly Meeting will NOT be held in December!  Instead, 
members, their partners and offspring, are invited to meet at Berry Springs 
Nature Park on Sunday 16 December, between the hours of 11 and 3, 
to enjoy a Christmas lunch together.  Please bring anything to eat that you 
particularly fancy and something to share with other members.  Barbecue 
facilities are available.  A chair may be useful, and swimmers and towels are also good 
options as the swimming hole is very attractive.  A relaxing and enjoyable outing is the 
objective so we hope members will take up this invitation. 
 

 

~ Next GENERAL MEETING Thursday 17th January~ 
 

Speaker to be Mike Braby about plants that butterflies feed on. 

 

~ January FIELD TRIP- Fred’s Pass ~ 

Details to be finalised and will announced in the next newsletter. 

 

~ Next Newsletter ~ 

 The next newsletter will come out early January and I would like to congratulate Jane Burford 

and her partner Blair on the birth of their son Ned, also wish all members a Merry Christmas 

and a Happy New Year – Marj King 
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TO: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

~ S U B S C R I P T I O N  F O R M  M E M B E R S H I P  D U E  1  J U L Y  2 0 0 7 ~  

T O P  E N D  N A T I V E  P L A N T  S O C I E T Y  

P O  B O X  1 3 5  P A L M E R S T O N  N T  0 8 3 1  

Please accept my subscription/renewal for membership of the Top End Native Plant Society 

My details are as follows: 

Name/s (Please print all family member names) ........................................................................................................  

............................................................................................................................................................................................  

Postal Address ........................................................................................................................... Post Code...................  

Telephone (work) ..............................................................(home).................................................................................  

Email address...................................................................................................................................................................  

Newsletters are now available by email (Acrobat Reader required to read files). 

If you would like your newsletter sent by email please tick the box.  

Payment Enclosed $................. ($20.00 per member/family, $15.00 unwaged) 

Signature ……………………………………………………………………  Date:  ……/……/…… 


